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The Australian Government is committed to ensuring patient access to quality pathology 
services and the continued operation of the National Pathology Accreditation Program.  

From 1 July 2022, the assessments for laboratories seeking accreditation or renewing 
accreditation, will return to the usual pathology accreditation assessment requirements for 
the National Pathology Accreditation Program. Pathology laboratories must meet the quality 
standards specified in the Health Insurance (Accredited Pathology Laboratories) Principles 
2017 in order to be accredited for the purposes of eligibility to Medicare benefits. 

The Designated Person in laboratories is responsible for ensuring compliance with the 
Supervision Requirements. This includes ensuring onsite supervision, where it is required, 
returns to usual accreditation requirements. 

Onsite assessments are to be performed in accordance with COVID-safe requirements. 

Useful contacts 
National Association for Testing Authorities, Australia (NATA) – for enquiries about pathology 
accreditation assessments 

Phone: 1800 621 666 

Services Australia – for enquiries about pathology applications 

Email: pathology.registration@servicesaustralia.gov.au 

National Pathology Accreditation Advisory Council (NPAAC) (through the Australian 
Commission on Safety and Quality in Health Care) – for enquiries about pathology 
accreditation standards Email: pathology@safetyandquality.gov.au 
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